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Please see attached letter of support. This letter indicates that | am writing in support of the Proposed
Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician Assistants as written. The changes in these regulations
will modernize the delivery of patient care by the Physician — PA teams in Pennsylvania.

John M. Cavenagh, PA-C
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John M. Cavenagh, PA-C, PhD
1420 Locust St. Apt 9K
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19102
215-765-7455
cavenaghj@gmail.com

January 15, 2024

Board Counsel Dana Wucinski

State Board of Medicine

P.O. Box 69523

Harrisburg, PA 17106-5923

Dear Ms. Wucinski,

| am writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician

Assistants as written. The changes in these regulations will modernize the delivery of
patient care by the Physician — PA teams in Pennsylvania.

Sincerely,

John M. Cavenagh
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